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Dear Colleague
As you will be aware following the implementation of the Children and Social Work Act 2017 as well as new guidance in Working Together to Safeguarding Children 2018, the Bradford Safeguarding Children Board will cease to exist as of 29th September 2019 and will on that date be replaced with a new non-statutory body “The Bradford Partnership”.  This will be the joint responsibility of the three designated child safeguarding partners in Bradford, the Local Authority through the Children’s Services Department, West Yorkshire Police and the Bradford City and Districts Clinical Commissioning Groups. The final structure and plans need to be submitted to the Department for Education by 29th June 2019.
A requirement of the new arrangements is that the Partnership identifies “Relevant Agencies” who have responsibilities towards child safeguarding within the Bradford District. Your agency has been identified by the partners as being a Relevant Agency within the definition. The safeguarding partners are keen to ensure that the voice and influence of other partners is maintained in the new working arrangements and also to assure themselves that agencies have appropriate, robust policies and procedures in place.  This will be achieved through appropriate representation on the Bradford Partnership group as well as all the sub-groups. 
If you feel that your agency should not be identified as a Relevant Agency then you will need to make representations regarding that by 11th June 2019 with a rationale as to why you believe that you should be excluded from the new arrangements. All such appeals will be considered in full by the partners. Non replies will be regarded as acceptance.
Can I offer my thanks for your work towards child safeguarding in Bradford and look forward to your continued involvement in the new arrangements when they come into force in September.

Kind regards
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